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22nd March 2012 
 

he Public Event regarding the proposed Health Centre was held at the Council 

Chambers yesterday, 21st March, and was attended by at least 196 people.  I am 

publishing this short communiqué to let you know what will happen now. 

 

As you might imagine, a range of issues were raised, some predictable (access, public 

transport) some not so.  For example, I registered the discontent of Torpoint Town Council 

that NHS Cornwall failed to engage with us at a much earlier stage of the process, 

preferably at the outset. 

 

The procedure now is that NHS Cornwall has gone away to collate the feedback submitted 

by the public; a copy of their report will be forwarded to Torpoint Town Council, I am 

assured, before Easter.  A meeting has been arranged for 23rd April between NHS 

Cornwall and Torpoint Town Councillors so that we can analyse the feedback, identify all 

the issues and work out a way of resolving them.   

 

I will keep you up to date by posting reports as things develop on this most important of 

issues. 

 

Kind regards to all 
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